
Pastor’s Tuition
Scholarship Award



Dear Pastor, 

Middletown Christian Schools is honored to partner with many local churches that share our commitment to

Christ-centered education. 

With your help, our school has been blessed with the opportunity to walk alongside many families who desire

private Christian schooling. 

It is our desire to further grow our relationship with you by providing members in your congregation a Pastor’s

Tuition Scholarship. This financial award of $750 or $1,000 (see page 4 for details) can be distributed, at

your discretion, to any family within your church body who is interested in partnering with MCS in their child’s

education. Any new family desiring to enroll their student full-time in grades K-12 is eligible to receive this

award for their first year at our school. MCS administration, faculty, and staff are genuinely appreciative and

humbled by your support of our school. Thank you for all you do to further Christ’s kingdom in our community. 

Brian Williams
Superintendent





mcseagles.net



PASTOR’S SCHOLARSHIP IS
AWARDED TO

_____________________________________
For up to $1,000.00 TOWARD NEW STUDENT TUITION

(Please refer to the back of this award for details on how this
scholarship is applied.)

Church_____________________ Pastor_____________________



mcseagles.net


